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Dear Parents 
Health and safety update

I am writing to update you on a number of issues to do with health and safety in and around our school building.

Gas leak

The gas leak detected on Thursday last week has been fixed.  The gas supply was turned back on at approximately 2:00pm on Friday.  The heating has been on all weekend and is working in all areas of the school.  
A channel was cut in the path outside the school office to reach the supply pipes.  This channel has not yet been filled in, although I have been told that this will be done today.
Ongoing work in the boiler house

Although the heating is working well, some work on the boilers and the associated systems is still ongoing.  This will be the case for at least the next week.

Changes 

Please note two important changes which will be in place from tomorrow-

· Access to school via the bottom yard 
There will be no access to the school via the bottom yard and bottom door on any morning for the next fortnight.  Parents and carers are asked to come in to school via the top yard and top yard door.  
Parents and carers of children in key stage 1 will still be able to collect their children at 3:15pm on the bottom yard.

· Access to the top and bottom yards via the internal path

The internal path that runs from the bottom to the top yard will be closed for the next fortnight.  Parents and carers are asked to use the path on Cheviot View to get from the bottom yard to the top yard.  The green gate between the internal path and the top yard will be locked.

Safety on the school site

Parents and carers are asked to note the following reminders-

· Use of bikes and scooters on the top and bottom yards
Children are not allowed to ride bikes or scooters on the yards either before or after school.  This includes older and younger children who do not attend this school.  Children are welcome to use bikes are scooters to get to and from school but they must get off their bike or scooter when they enter the school grounds.

· Use of the trim trail
Children are not allowed to use the trim trail either before or after school.  This also includes older and younger children who do not attend this school.  
Work to replace the existing windows and wooden structure
The programme for this work to be done is currently being finalised.  The date we have been given for this work to start is as soon as we come back to school in January 2017 after the Christmas break.  I will continue to keep you up to date regarding this work as more details are finalised.

Finally
We may be a small school in terms of the number of pupils we have on roll but we occupy a large site.  Work to improve our school has been, and will continue to be, extremely important. The safety of the children, staff and visitors will always be of paramount importance.  Routines are subject to change due to the nature of the work being done.  I will update you as soon as information is available.  Mrs Elliott is going to email letters and information will be posted on the school website.

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you wish to speak to me regarding any work that is being done or any of the changes that have been put in place.
Yours sincerely

Miss Chappell

Headteacher


